

# ST. JOSEPH'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

2023-24 **#8 2<sup>ND</sup> FEBRUARY** 2024

St. Joseph's is a joyful community which follows the example of Jesus, helping, accepting and respecting everyone, as we learn and grow together, safe in His love.



#### **Stay and Pray**

Year 5 and 6 recently joined the parish for Stay and Pray. Year 3 will be attending on **Tuesday**13<sup>th</sup> February

Please remember that all parents are always welcome to attend morning Mass in the parish, every morning at 9.15am

The staff would like to give a huge thank you to our wonderful **reading helpers!** The children love coming out to read with you all. You are really making a difference to so many children. Thank you!









## Attendance Matters Every Day Counts....

Group	% Attendance
1CD	98.9
<b>6S</b>	98.6
6B	98.6
RD	97.7
RW	97.3
5C	97.0
4B	96.9
3T	96.4
3R	96.3
5M	95.7
2P	95.4
2F	95.0
1N	94.8
4A	91.3

Well done **1CD** for achieving the highest attendance in the last 2 weeks

#### **Attendance Presentation**

Please check the Parent Mail for a new slide show presentation about importance of good attendance and punctuality.

Please remember to check **Google Classroom** each week for homework tasks. If you have lost your child's login details, please email the school office

## ST. JOSEPH'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

2023-24 #**8** 2<sup>ND</sup> FEBRUARY 2024

Year 6 Reading Workshop - Thank you to the Year 6 parents who attended our reading workshop. We appreciate you getting involved, and thank you for your continued support. We hope you found them helpful.

We look forward to welcoming our Year 3, 4 and 5 parents on Wednesday 6th March (Year 3), Wednesday 13th March (Year 4) and Wednesday 20th March (Year 5).





### SPORTS news

On Thursday 1st February children from Year 5 & 6 took part in the Tag Rugby League tournament at Noak Hill. It was an exhausting day with 7 back to back games played by both the A & B teams. The children did amazingly well and had a very muddy but great day! A big well done to a number of the children (and Mrs Willson) who returned to school to take part in the netball training!







The 'Glory Be' Prayer
Glory Be To The Father (Gloria Patri)

Glory be to the Father, and to the Son, and to the Holy Spirit. As it was in the beginning, is now, and ever shall be, world without end. Amen.

Upcoming Diary dates February 2024	
Monday 5th	8pm 2Johns parent session online – internet safety
Thursday 8th	Class 1CD assembly - parents welcome
Tuesday 13th	Stay & Pray Year3
Tuesday 13th	Parents Consultation Evening
Thursday 15th	Parents Consultation Evening